
 
 

 

COMMUNITY INPUT / 
2022-27 HOUSING PLAN  

 
 

The Town of Easton is preparing an affordable housing plan as required by 
State law and is seeking community input on the Draft Plan.   

The Draft Plan is available on the Town website at: 

www.eastonct.gov 
 

Monday March 28, 2022  
6:00 to 7:30 PM  

 

Three options available! 
 

IN-PERSON 
(3 minutes / speaker) 

Samuel Staples Elementary School - Cafetorium 
515 Morehouse Road 

  
VIRTUAL 
 

Facebook Live 
https://www.facebook.com/events/1016741209260310/  

  
EMAIL 
 

AHC@eastonct.gov by March 29 

 
 


